
        

  Street Committee Minutes 

 

Honorable Council  
City of Newark, Ohio 
January 23, 2019 
 
There was a meeting of the Street Committee in Council Chambers on Tuesday January 22, 2019 after 

Service Committee with these members present: 

Sean Fennell  Mark Fraizer for Jeff Rath 

Dee Hall  Mark Labutis 

Jeremy Blake  Jonathan Lang 

Doug Marmie 

 

We wish to report: 

 
1. Discussion regarding road changes in front of The Works at 55 S 1 st St by Marcia Downes, 

Executive Director of The Works and Brian Morehead, City Engineer .  

Please see attachments for highlights of the content of this meeting. You can also go to our 
YouTube Channel to watch this committee meeting.  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCWZ28Fau9gZ1D0U8F2L6UKg 

 

 

Sean Fennell, Chair  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCWZ28Fau9gZ1D0U8F2L6UKg

